
 

 

Sutton Royal British Legion Branch 
 
Minutes of AGM held on Monday 9th January 2017 at 8pm 
 
Chairman read the Act of Remembrance 
 
Members Present 
Dave Lawrence,Vicky Anderson Grant, Jonathan Cawthorn, John Wells, Gordon Godfrey, 
Colin Kemp, Judy Kemp, Yvonne Alger, Phil Bambrick, Marion Hough 
 
Apologies 
Sara Lawrence, Judy Kemp, Ron Slough 
 
The minutes from the last AGM were read out, the members agreed they were a true 
record of the meeting and they were signed by the chairman. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
At the year end, total receipts £1098.20 and payments £21,283. Difference of -£20,185.20 
£19,985 transferred to Branch Property Trust. 
 
Poppy Appeal Report 
A total of £3189.51 raised for 2015 
 
Election of Officers and Committee 
Dave, Sara, Vicky & Gordon resigning.  No one to fill the positions of Chairman, Secretary 
or Treasurer so the Branch will close.  Dave will remain as Chairman until everything is 
finalised, he will contact Bryan Jones. 
Jonathan has looked into becoming a welfare officer. 
Colin raised the matter of the future of the Club if the Branch closes.  
   
 
 
AGM closed at 8.35pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed............................ 


